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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Evans, Charlotte [Cevans@craworld.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2009 12:30 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Evans, Charlotte
Subject: RO#0189; 930 Springtown Blvd., Livermore

Mr. Wickham,  
 
This is to inform you that CRA plans to begin fieldwork for the installation of eight groundwater monitoring wells 
at the site referenced above. Fieldwork will be from June 22-25 and June 29-30.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Charlotte Evans 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
Tel: 510-420-3351 
Cel: 510-385-0387 
Fax: 510-420-9170 
cevans@craworld.com 
  
Visit us at www.craworld.com 

Think before you print  
 


